
July 8, 2024 – Chopeka Coffee 

Meeting called to order at 6:05 pm at Copeka Coffee - Those in attendance were Levi, Josh, Landen, 
Emry, Tim 

Discussion of potential nominations for new board members, nominations were put forth for Chuck 
Morris, Derek Winstanley and Brandon Landis, Board Members who nominated will reach out and 
ask these nominated if they'd be interested in serving on the board, and if so, a vote will happen 
amongst the board 

Treasurer report from Landen, accounts are at 2k in GVDGC funds, and 2k in Palisade Restricted 
Funds 

Peaks and Valleys Report, peaks is going well, GVDGC is supporting getting players packages with 
repayment from entry fees from am players 

Palisade Exclamation Point date set at Nov. 2nd, 2024, GVDGC will kick in $100.00 added cash for 
that event 

Discussed Matchett GJCRC  Ground Breaking Doubles tournament for raising money to help 
improve Matchett with upgraded baskets – City was very happy with the turn out for this event 

Tags update from Tim, we have about 20-25 tags remaining, tag sales have slowed, but we are 
hopeful they sell out before the end of season 

There was discussion on ordering more tags, and it was discussed that we should hold off on more 
tags, as we would have to sell 18 more on top of what we have left to break even on a new order. 

Last Tags was discussed, and will tenatively take place December 14th, 2024, at either Chipeta, or 
Palisade. Then First Tags was discussed and will take place on January 11th, 2025. GVDGC will get 
2025 tags ordered soon, in order to make sure the tags will be ready for the new tag season in 2025. 
It was discussed and decided that the following Saturday/Sunday would have “Second First Tags” to 
give those the opportunity that missed the Official First tags to get a new tag and play. 

Constitutional Bylaws discussed, members present will read newest revision for approval and 
ratification. Full discussion tabled to next meeting. 

Levi presented Watson Island design plan for some changes to the course and improvements that 
are in the planning by the city. Exciting upgrades in the works, explianed the plans and goals of GJ 
Park and Recreation, and it was stressed how improtant recording rounds played on UDisc which 
has been instrumental in showing how the course is popular and providing actual data to the City of 
Grand Junction  

Joshua Fritz was nominated by Levi Lowery to fill the vacant Vice President Seat, and was voted in 
as Vice President 

Open discussion, nothing was really mentioned during open discussion 

Next meeting is set for August 5th, 2024, and it was mentioned we should work on making the first 
Monday of each month as our standing meeting time 
Add the discussion of old news with the agenda from March.  
Meeting ended at 7:15 pm 


